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Dear Colonel,

We hope you are enjoying your summer months - we are so excited to welcome you back to campus! With the
start of your Wilkes University experience only a few weeks away, we are writing to provide you with important
updates related to the University's , which will be held Thursday, August

22nd through Sunday, August 25th.

Welcome Weekend will consist of a series of in-person informational sessions and social activities designed to
help you learn more about the resources on campus and build connections with other students. To view the
current schedule of events, please go to the Welcome Weekend site at and continue
to re-visit for updates on programs and schedules that are still being finalized.

A few important highlights are listed below:

o If ydl epsa commuter student, please check in on
HBagueen 8506 WM and 8:45 am. 1 this time, ypy will receive your information packets with a detailed
didirefrbigiispistident ID. YpLivéllireceive your Welcome Weekenaviganghacke



http://www.wilkes.edu/welcomeweekend
/signature-events/welcome-weekend.aspx
http://www.wilkes.edu/moveinday
http://fyorientation.wilkes.edu
mailto:orientation@wilkes.edu

